
9 June 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

Tena Koutou 

♦ Welcome to Aidan and Levi our new students in 

Room 1A. 

♦ Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 

Others. 
♦ School Crossing construction—Thank you all for 

your patience and care of students during this 

construction time.  Hopefully this will be completed 

over the next two weeks.  Children must wait behind 

the fence for parents to pick them up. 

♦ Life Education Caravan—Children are enjoying 

their visits to the caravan and are gaining knowledge 

and skills from the lessons.  Many thanks to parents 

who attended the parent viewing and to all who have 

paid a donation for the lessons. 
 

 

♦ Thanks to all parents and family members who joined 

children and staff for the Syndicate Speech finals and 

the School Speech evening. 

♦ Thanks to all parents who attended the Year 7 

evening at the Town Hall last week 

♦ Thanks to parents who assisted with transport and 

supervision for the Year 6 and Below soccer event.  

Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week     
“Success is for everyone (from It Only Takes 
Everything You’ve Got—Julio Melara) 
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Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)  

Events This Week 

Mon 9—11 June—Life Education caravan lessons 

continue. 

Mon 9 June—Franklin Yr 5/6 Speech evening at the 

Franklin Baptist Church beginning at 7 p.m. 

Thurs 12 June—Franklin Tackle rugby tournament 

Thurs 12 June—Franklin Yr 7/8 Speech evening at the 

Franklin Baptist Church beginning at 7 p.m. 

Fri 13 June—School Assembly 2.15p.m. (weather  

                        permitting) 
 

Events Next Week 

Mon 16—18 June—Year 7 & 8 lessons Cool 2BU 

Tues 17 June—International Spelling Test 

Wed 18 June—BOT Meeting 

Thurs 19 June—Yr 7/8 Technology 

Thurs 19 June—Otago Maths Problem Challenge 

 

 

♦ To the following students who took part in our School 

Speech evening:  Rm 10—Jaxon, Abbey, Danielle, 

Dylan, Rm 9—Chelsey, Finn, Kees, Brearna, Byron, 

Room 8—Troy, Room 7—Matthew.   A special 

congratulations to our Yr 6 & below who were placed: 

1st—Brearna, 2nd—Chelsey, 3rd—Finn.  Yr 7 & 8: 

1st—Danielle, 2nd—Abbey, 3rd—Byron.  Brearna and 

Danielle will now represent us at the Franklin events this 

week. 

♦ To all our Year 6 & Below students who took part in the 

Franklin soccer day.  A special congratulations to our Yr 

6 Boys team who came 1st and our Yr 6 Girls team who 

came 3rd. 

Franklin Gymnastics Festival 

This is to take place at the Franklin Gymnastics Club on 

2 July.  It is suggested that only children in Yrs 3 & 4 

are targeted .  There are routines that children will need 

to practise and due to us not having a room suitable, 

children will need to learn these at home under the 

supervision of parents.  If you are interested in your 

child taking part please contact the Principal to discuss 

further. 

 

 

• To Brearna and Danielle who will represent us in the 

Franklin Speech evenings 

• To our Tackle Rugby team who will participate in the 

Franklin event in Waiuku this Thursday. 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 
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www.buckland.school.nz 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 6 T 2 14 
 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________(enter family name) 

KIDS AFTER SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
You must check out our awesome activities planned for July 
school holidays—something for everyone!!  Our brochures 
are online now at www.kidsafterschool.co.nz.  Or visit us at 
our Pukekohe Hill School programme.  Our trip days are 
always popular—so don’t delay, secure your spot today and 
join us for another awesome holiday break! 


